
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Demarest PTO Newsletter 
Week of June 19, 2023 

 

 
UPCOMING CALENDAR 

 

 JUNE  
Mon 6/19 8th Grade Graduation 
Mon 6/19 Ice Cream Truck for CRS, LLE 
Tue 6/20 Ice Cream Truck for DMS 
Tue 6/20 PTO Parties for Last Day of School – Half Day 
 

 JULY  
Tue 7/11 COW & BOE Meeting, CRS, 7pm 
 

 AUGUST  
Tue 8/22 COW & BOE Meeting, CRS, 7pm 

 SEPTEMBER  
 
Tue 9/5 First Day of School 
 
 

NOTEWORTHY 
 
Keep an eye out for information regarding 
registration for the 2023-2024 membership 
on Toolkit! 
 
We encourage everyone to join the 
Demarest PTO! New members can 
purchase membership at 
demarestpto.membershiptoolkit.com. 

 
To access the PTO Directory and the Store, 
go to the App Store and download the 
Membership Toolkit app. The 2023-2024 
membership should be open for 
registration in July 2023. 

 
Stay up to date by visiting our website at 
www.demarestpto.org. Like us on Facebook 
at Demarest PTO and follow us on 
Instagram at demarestpto. 

                                       
 

 
PRESIDENTS’ CORNER 

 

Happy Father’s Day, to our Demarest Dads. What a 
beautiful day to celebrate. We hope you had an amazing 
weekend.  
 
Well, that’s a wrap! We close out this year on Tuesday, 
and what a year it’s been. Our eighth graders graduate 
tonight, and our fourth graders “moved up” last Friday. 
We thank all of our volunteers, who made these 
celebrations extra special. Wow, this year went lightning 
fast.  
 
As this is our last newsletter, this is the last president’s 
corner. For two years, I’ve written this every Sunday 
night. (I’m not just the Oz head. There is a real person 
behind this column!)  I hope you have enjoyed it and 
found it informational (and at least somewhat humorous).  
As this presidency comes to an end, I want to thank our 
administration, teachers, and staff. Their dedication to 
our children is second to none. They have made this role a 
true pleasure. Our PTO board has been nothing short of 
amazing, and I am forever grateful for their support. I 
leave you in good hands, as Batool and Lauren will be 
fantastic PTO presidents.  
 
I also thank all of you! We were all on this journey 
together. We went from a full lockdown to the return of 
everything. I like to think that we came back and came 
back better than ever. None of this would have been 
possible without the support of our PTO community.  
 
I hope you all enjoy your summers, and come back well 
rested because there is ALWAYS more work to be done. I 
look forward to doing it together. 
 
Have a great week, 
Your PTO President  
president@demarestpto.org 
 

Demarest Parent Teacher Organization 
A Tradition of Serving Demarest Schools for Over 80 Years 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                           
DEMAREST PTO NEWS 

 
 
 
Co-Presidents: Batool Panjwani and Lauren Schwartz 
CRS VP: Lana Jung 
LLE VP: Leslie Goldstein 
DMS VP: Julie Fein 
Treasurer: Cecilia Ryu 
Secretary: Grace Lee 
 
 
 

 

 
I scream, you scream, we all scream for ice cream! 
Today’s truck at LLE and CRS and tomorrow’s at DMS is 
brought to you by the PTO! 

 
 
 
 

The best way to contact us is by 
emailing  president@demarestpto.org. 
We may not get to any other form of 

communication (such as Facebook Messenger) on a 
timely basis. If you are interested in submitting news for 
the newsletter, email ptonews@demarestpto.org by 
Friday of each week. 
 

 
 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 
Click on the link below for more information about 
sponsoring the 2023 Demarest Day! 
https://bit.ly/DemarestDay23  
 
 

 
 

As part of the DAA cooperation with the town, all 
Demarest residents are invited to sign up for email 
updates from the borough. To sign up please use this 
link: https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/xsSFtPu  
 
 
Food Collection for Neighbors 

Hunger and food insecurity 
are still on the rise. This 
monthly collection helps 
our neighbors. Dumont 
Food Pantry serve its 300 
families and Norwood Food 
Pantry, its 75 families. Food 

collections are typically the FIRST MONDAY of every 
month @ 8am – 7pm. How to: Just sign up for any 
Monday. Click on the link below. And drop off at 8 John 
Street, Demarest (table by garage) 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e45a4aa2ea1fb6-dumont#/ 
 
 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS – Cont’d 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Demarest Swim Club 
 

 
 
 

  
Demarest Library Updates 
Visit the website for more information about upcoming 
programs: www.demarestlibrary.org. Register for 
programs at: bccls.libcal.com/calendar/demarest 
 
 
 
 

 


